
From: Dolan, Tracy <Tracy.Dolan@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2022 9:56 AM 
To: Faith Brown <FBrown@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: RE: H.461 - Testimony 
 
Thanks  very much.  
 
Here is an update if the committee finds it helpful.  
 
Afghan/ Refugee Arrivals to Date 
To date in this fiscal year, Vermont has welcomed approximately 240 Afghan refugees and 
approximately 30 refugees from other countries.  The resettlement agencies have indicated 
capacity to receive up to 120 more which could include both Afghans and refugees from other 
countries.  It is expected that this second phase will begin in April.  Major areas of resettlement 
include Chittenden County, Montpelier, Rutland, Brattleboro and Bennington.  
 
Thanks 
Tracy.  
 
 
 


